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17th November 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 6 Parent Consultations 

 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Parent Consultations on either Wednesday 6th December, 
3:35pm – 6:05pm in person only, or Tuesday 12th December 3:35pm – 6:05pm, virtual only. 
 
This appointment will provide an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with their teacher.  
To book your appointment please visit our online booking system  
https://elloughtonprimaryschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/.  Please may we remind you that all 
appointments are strictly no more than 10 minutes in length. 
 
Please ensure you book an appointment as soon as possible.  If you are unable to access this system, 
please contact the school office who will be happy to help you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs C Fulstow 
Headteacher 
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